
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that on Monday January 
4, 2020 at 6:30 pm at Big Water Town Hall 

located at 60 N Aaron Burr, Big Water, Utah, 
the Big Water Planning and Zoning Board will 

hold a public hearing on a General Plan 
Amendment Application turned in by the 

owner of and pertaining to parcels B-24-79, 
B-24-80, B-24-81, B-24-82, and B-24-83.

At the time and place set forth above, all 
interested persons may appear, either in 
person or via the zoom link that will be 

provided with the meeting agenda; and will be 
given an opportunity to be heard either in 

support or in opposition. 


